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This regulation is not needed in our industry and will only add more cost and 
unnecessary burden.  It will also add cost to the State for regulation of this rule.  
OSHA 10 is a good training that we encourage our employees to have and provide 
early in their tenure if they don't have it upon being hired.  This mandate is not 
required for work zone safety or fall protection for example and OSHA 10 should 
remain in control of our industry and voluntary.  I do not support this added layer of 
regulation in this bill.


